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19th July 2021 
 
Dear parents/Carers, 
 
To celebrate Oak Class’ first year at school and how amazingly well they 
have adapted to the challenges and changes of their first school year, we 
will be having a celebration morning on Wednesday 21st July. We will be 
playing games, having water fun in paddling pools and enjoying a well-
deserved ice lolly.  
 
On Wednesday 21st July, the children can wear their own clothes into 
school. They will be wearing these clothes to splash in the pool, therefore 
will need to bring in a spare change of clothes and a towel. Please ensure 
that they wear a sunhat and that sun cream is applied at home in the 
morning, as well as bringing it into school for re-application at lunchtime. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Laura Fogden 
Oak Class Teacher 
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